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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR REQUESTING
THAT THE TOPIC “FINAL DEMARCATION OF THE BORDER BETWEEN

EL SALVAOR AND HONDURAS” BE PLACED ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS
OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

Permanent Mission of El Salvador
to the 
Organization of American States
Note No. OEA-079/2006
April 24, 2006
Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to present a special request that the topic “Final demarcation of the border between El Salvador and Honduras” be placed on the agenda of the next Permanent Council meeting.

Under this agenda item, both the Chargée d’Affaires, a.i., of Honduras, Ms. Guadalupe Carías, and I request to be recognized to speak.

We would be grateful to have this information conveyed to the General Secretariat and to receive confirmation of the date on which the Permanent Council will consider this topic.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Abigaíl Castro de Pérez

Ambassador

Permanent Representative
His Excellency
Ambassador Ellsworth I.A. John
Permanent Representative of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines
Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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